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I Support HB2585! End automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter. 

Automatically registering 16 year olds who are not eligible to vote only artificially 

increases our voter rolls.  It also allows for illegal immigrants and others who should 

not or would not register to further inflate the rolls.  This does not give a realistic 

count of legal voting population in the state.  By the time many of these teens are 

eligible to vote they are living out of state and increases the possibility of somebody 

voting fraudulently in their place. 


